
Coming Soon- 
New Council Homes Seacroft, LS14

Leeds City Council are delighted to offer 39 new council homes in the Seacroft area 
of Leeds. These properties will be advertised on the Leeds Homes Website in 
phases from September to January.  Occupation of these homes will commence 
from Easter 2022 onwards.

**All properties are suitable for applicants with mobility needs and may be adaptable to 
meet individual requirements. **

 External features for the houses: 
• Entrance lobby
• Downstairs WC
• Open plan living kitchen and dining space
• Houses - Overhead bath shower
• Bungalows – level access shower
• Modern kitchen compatible with gas or electric
• Enclosed rear garden with garden shed
• Secure cycle storage
• Built to secure by design principles
• Electric car charging point
• Off road parking
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